




August 17, 2021

Dear Parish Family,

Our Sunday Morning Religious Education Program, Family Faith Formation, will begin soon.
This program is perfect for children that do not attend a Catholic School.  Our Family Faith Formation (FFF) program is for children Preschool through 8th Grade.  We also are inviting adults to meet during this time.  Pat Witt will be leading this informative and community building group.  

We will meet two Sundays a month beginning in September from 10:30-11:25 and end in May.  
Our calendar for the year is attached along with a registration form. 

We will begin with our first session on September 19th in the Community Room for a welcome and meet and greet.  We will disperse to our respective rooms from there.  

Feel free to return the registration form via email, from the link on the website or deliver directly to the parish office. 

Please let me know of any questions you may have.

Peace-


Jackie
Coordinator of Children’s Ministries
